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To:  Dr. Curtis Cain and The Board of Education 
 
From:  Dewayne Kitson, Maintenance Director 
 
Date:  April 4, 2018 
 
Subject:  Concrete – Sidewalks and Pad for Liberty High School 
 
 
 
The Maintenance Department has recently completed the bid process for the installation of 
sidewalks and a bleacher pad for Liberty High School.  The bleacher pad will allow for the 
installation for a new grandstand and the sidewalks will allow guests to have access to the new 
bleachers.  
 
The bid specifications was advertised in the newspaper, posted on the District’s Web page 
through Vendor Registry, and emailed to five (5) vendors who met the specification criteria.  As 
a result, we received five (5) proposals for the concrete sidewalks and bleacher pad at Liberty 
High School.  The bid results are as follows: 
 
 

1. R. V. Wagner, Inc.    79,824.00 
2. Sweetens Concrete Services   87,600.00 
3. E. Meier Contracting    93,470.00 
4. Amcon Municipal Concrete, LLC.  94,000.00 
5. Mates Concrete, Inc.              125,461.52 

 
 
 
I would like to recommend that the Board of Education approve R.V. Wagner, Inc. to complete 
the concrete sidewalks and bleacher pad for Liberty High School in the amount of $79,824.00.  
R. V. Wagner, Inc. has provided all the required information and documentation in accordance 
with the district policies and procedures.  The Maintenance Department currently has funds 
available in the budget for this project. 
 
   
 

 
       



 


